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Year 6 Purple Class News - Summer 2024 

A warm welcome back to your very last term at Copplestone.  In this term we will continue to prepare 

you for SATs week before focussing on the transition to secondary school.  We also have the end of year 

production to look forward to, showcasing what a talented class we are.  The ultimate goal of this term 

is for all of you to leave feeling happy and confident and ready for your next challenge.       

A thank you and well done to the spring term prefects for all of their hard work, energy and helpfulness. 

The new summer term prefects have already started with eagerness and enthusiasm.     

Our humanities topic is an interesting one that looks at crime and punishment across a wide range of 

history.  It will look back to periods of history covered in your previous years at Copplestone.   

PE will continue on Wednesday afternoons and with the increasingly warm weather caps and sun cream 

will be welcomed alongside PE kits.  PE with the Achieve4All coaches will continue to take place on 

Thursday afternoons.  

Home learning for the summer will continue to focus on the basics:   

Reading  

The expectation is for every child to read at home daily for at least 10 minutes, recording their reading 

in their record book.  Within school, depending on ability, some children will read 1:1 with an adult. 

Children can bring in reading books from home to read in school if they wish.  

Times Tables and Maths 

Please practise at home until fluent.  We have been completing weekly times table tests to give the 

children a focus.  The children can practise their times tables on the maths part of the Edshed/Spelling 

Shed website. 

Spelling 

Each child will continue to have a login to Spelling Shed to practise spellings and revise patterns and 

rules.  These rules will be taught in the lesson on Monday and recapped and practised throughout the 

week.    

After SATs have finished a reading, spelling, writing or reflection based homework will be set by Mr 

Wyatt on a Thursday with a week to complete.  

Please message or speak to me if you have any questions.  

Gareth Wyatt     


